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New assistant director named for Air Quality Division 
 
 
 (Las Vegas, Nev. – May 10, 2001) – The Clark County Health District’s Air Quality 

Division has named Catherine MacDougall as the assistant director of operations. In this 

position she will be responsible for oversight of the permitting, enforcement, monitoring 

and compliance sections of the division.  

 MacDougall is currently employed as a senior planner at Clark County’s Department 

of Comprehensive Planning and has 15 years experience in air quality and planning issues. 

Prior to working at the county she was employed in the private sector as a consultant. 

 “We look forward to Ms. MacDougall joining our staff,” said Christine Robinson, 

director of the air quality division. “Her expertise is well known throughout the industry. As 

a consultant she was widely recognized for her efforts to ensure clients met all air quality 

compliance standards. Her knowledge and experience will be a tremendous asset to our 

operations.” 

 MacDougall has a bachelor’s degree in chemistry from Whitman College in Walla 

Walla, Wash. She is a member of the Air and Waste Management Association and has 

chaired technical committees for the organization. Additionally, she is a published author of 

articles for peer review journals and a frequent speaker at conferences and meetings.  
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